
Dear Patients,

I am writing to inform you that I will be relocating my practice to CareMart Medical Clinic Coquitlam 
starting on October 1st, 2024. This means I will no longer practice at Divine Medical Clinic on Saturdays. I
will be available for all my patients at Caremart Medical Clinic from Monday to Friday and every 
alternate Sundays.

I have included the information for CareMart Medical Clinic below for your convenience. All bookings are
conducted on-line on the first come first served basis.

https://www.caremartmedical.com/ 

Phone Number: (778) 330-3041

Fax Number: 1 (855) 928-4323

Patients to book: https://caremartmedical.cortico.ca/   

Should you choose to remain in my care at my new practice location, you can simply start booking on-
line by clicking the link above and book appointments either telehealth or in-person. As you are my 
patient, your medical records will be transferred to CareMart Medical Clinic by default at no cost to you 
unless you inform us not to do so.

If you do not want to remain in my care, you need to contact your local Division of Family Practice. For 
example, if you live in Burnaby, you can get in touch with Burnaby Division of Family Practice for 
assistance in finding other physicians. You can also visit websites like BCCFP’s Find a Family 
Doctor for additional resources.

 As you are attached to me and not Divine Medical Clinic, you will become unattached, and can no longer
seek care at Divine Medical Clinic, unless they are seeing walk-in patients or accepting new patients. 
Kindly avoid contacting Divine Medical Clinic due to their high volume of calls. For more information, 
please visit their website.

If any lab/imaging results are obtained after October 1st, 2024, I would encourage you to redirect the 
result to your new family doctor or you can book an appointment to see me as a walk-in at CareMart 
Medical Clinic to review results.

As per provincial regulations, a copy of your medical records will remain intact at Divine Medical Clinic. 
However, it will not be updated after my departure.

Thank you for allowing me to provide care to you and your loved ones over the past one year at Divine 
Medical Clinic. It has been an honor, and I really appreciate that. I wish you all the very best.
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